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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Human Resources Manager requesting
permission for Patrick Glynn, of Carlson Dettmann Consulting, to present their initial compensation
study report to, and seek further direction from, the Committee of the Whole on January 17, 2017.

Recommendation of the Committee of the Whole on 01-17-2017:  the Item be Received and
Filed.

Fiscal Note:  N/A
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